
From: David Garriepy <dgarriepy@globalautomakers.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/6/2016 8:46:14 PM
Subject: SB 1015 Support - Global Automakers

Attachments: Global Automakers Support - S 1015 GOV.pdf

Katherine -

Please see the attached letter from Global Automakers in support of SB 1015 which is currently before the Governor. 
This is an important piece of legislation and we encourage the Governor to sign it into law. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.

David

David J. Garriepy
Manager, State Government Affairs
Global Automakers
1050 K Street, NW Suite 650 
Washington, DC 20001 
202.650.5565 (direct)
703.389.5436 (cell)
GlobalAutomakers Q
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